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***REVISED*** 

NOTICE OF 
STREET CLOSURE 

 
 

Thomas Beck Road from Bancroft Street to 500 feet west of 
Bancroft Street will be closed beginning at 6:00 a.m. on Monday, 
August 2, 2021, through 6:00 p.m. on Friday, November 12, 2021.  This 
street closure is necessary for work related to the MacRae Park Slope 
Stabilization project. 
 
A detour will be posted using SW 7th Street, Martin Luther King Jr 
Parkway, and Fleur Drive. 
 
Motorists are urged to use caution when driving in this area, obey all 
construction zone signing, and expect delays.   
 
If there are questions, contact Joseph Eddy, City of Des Moines Project 
Engineer, at 515-283-4034. 
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